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Determined admissions arrangements 2026-27

24 Feb 2025

This is a reminder to all academies, foundation schools and voluntary aided schools that your final admissions arrangements for 2026-27 must be determined
by 28 February and published on both the school and council website by 15 March 2025.

If you have not already done so, please email your determined admissions arrangements 2026-27 to Joanne Bradley (details below) no later than Friday 7
March 2025.
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